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Newsletter: 15th September 2023                                          Issue: 2 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Y2 Science Topic (Y2), Accelerated 
Reader (Y6), Young Voices (Y4), Pupil Premium Form (Y1 – Y6), Football Festival (Y5) 
Food Tasting (Rec), People who help us (Rec – Y6) 
 
 Dear all 

Firstly, a warm welcome to families new to Highworth. Thank you for choosing our 

school. We hope that your children's time here is happy and successful.  

It's hard to believe that we have only had (almost) 8 days back at school as I walk around 

the school and see well established routines and behaviours for learning. The staff team 

deserve huge credit for this as it requires a great deal of hard work at this point in the 

school year.  

Now would be a good time for you to add some important dates to your diary. All can be 

found on the schools electronic calendar. Link here:  

https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar 

A reminder to please be respectful to our neighbours by considering carefully where to 

park in order to allow access to properties, and to keep everyone safe. 

My best wishes for a happy weekend in the sunshine (whilst it lasts!). 

Clare Pankhania  

  

ATTENDANCE  
 

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE 100%  

(CLASS 1H)) 

EXCELLENT 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

94.5% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES THIS WEEK: 
 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS START 

THIS WEEK 
 

Thursday 21st September 

Bags2School - please leave by the tree at 

the front entrance of the school on 

Thursday morning by 9.30am 
 

7.30pm – PTA AGM in school – 
 

Friday 22nd September 

pm:  Y5 Football Festival at Holmer Green 

Senior School 

mailto:office@highworthcombined.co.uk
https://www.highworth.bucks.sch.uk/web/calendar


 

PARENT ZONE 

 

PTA NEWS 

Hi all,  
 
Hopefully everyone has settled back to school and is enjoying their new routines!  
 
The PTA have a few dates for your diaries for this half term: 
 

• Sept 21st   - 09:00 Bags2School (bags and leaflet being sent home with children) 
 

• Sept 21st   - 19:30 PTA AGM- open to all, please come along to see what the PTA has 
been up to for the past year and some plans for the coming year.  As always, we 
would love to see some new faces!  

 

• Sept 25th   - Mufti-Day (£1 donation) 
 

• Oct 19th   - Fireworks Night (details to follow- early bird tickets will be on sale soon) 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at our forthcoming events!  


